
Site Report – Newhalen – March, 2025  
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Newhalen School 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
As we prepare for the final quarter of the school year we are making a hard push in order to fill everyone's 
needs. 
 

Working with students one on one. 
 

Small group reading instruction. 
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Engaging students while they are working on reading to 
help with focus. 

Individual reading time. 
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Whole class reading lessons. 

Preschool working on places in line. 
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Classes connecting stories and authors. 
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Students using art to meet science standards.

O
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Whole group math lesson. 

More math 
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Teacher supported centers.

Individual online work. 

Individual online work. 

Personnel Update 
We are very appreciative of our tutor.  He has done a great job supporting our reading Seth Klossner
intervention.   
Newhalen School is currently looking for one upper elementary position. 

Classroom Highlights 
(Place based projects highlighted, focus on literacy, support received, etc) 
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mailto:sklossner@lpsd.com


LSAC Activity 
LSAC met on Feb 24th and is planing to meet in March to discuss the 25/26 calendar. 

Community Engagement  
Huge shout out to the community for hosting an outstanding carnival.  It was a great event for the kids to be 
active in the middle of February. 

Professional Development 
PLC meetings have been great we are beginning our shift to prep for state testing currently.   

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Newhalen School has a 94.2% attendance rate for the month of February.   

Student and Staff Safety 
Focus on student safety has been centered around student dressing for the weather and travel. 

Other 
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